
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission 

Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, November 24, 2014 

       Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:09 PM.   Attending:  Enes 

Martineau (Chair), Susan Smith, Laura Davidson, Kim Hayman, Nick 
Poppiti and Sandra Tremblay,  Alexis Hussey and Tammy Raymond. 

B. Guest: Arielle Faipler 
 
B.  Motion  by Laura Davidson, 2nd  Nickp[pi Poppiti to accept the 
minutes of October 27, 2014.  Motion Passed Unanimously 
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – none 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 
 
E.  Correspondence - none 
 
F.  Ongoing Activities 

 
• Basketball – Sandra has 9 teams and the schedules will be out 

Monday. 
 

• Aerobics – Zumba is ongoing and Tai Chi starts up again in 
January at the senior center. 
 

• Tyler Field – Sheet rock is installed, the power has been shut off 
and the gate locked.  

 

• Pavilion – winterization is complete 
 

•   New Business 



1. Nick Poppiti was elected Vice President and Alexis Hussey was 
elected Treasurer. 
2.  Motion  by Alexis Hussey and 2nd by Tammy Raymond to 
recommend reappointment of Enes Martineau.  Motion Passed 
unanimously.  Motion  by Laura Davidson and 2nd by Sue Smith to 
reappoint Tammy Raymond.  Motion passed unanimously. 
3.  A contact is needed for starting field work at the senior League 
Field. 
4.  A contractor is needed for improvements at Aspinall Field. 
5.  The commission discussed recommending that our Rec 
Coordinator, Sandra Tremblay, be compensated for extra hours she is 
working on basketball since the leave of our previous basketball 
coordinator. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 

 


